
PODCAST:  New  Bedford
Superintendent  Thomas
Anderson Q&A
The  new  superintendent  of  New  Bedford  Public  Schools  was
introduced at City Hall on Friday, March 30, 2018. Thomas
Anderson will take over as Superintendent beginning July 1,
2018.

Subscribe  to  our  podcasts  on  iTunes  here  or  search  ‘New
Bedford Guide’ where you listen to podcasts!
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